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April is a special month for our 

HMC families as we celebrate the 

Month of the Military Child. It is a 

time to honor the sacrifices made 

by military families worldwide, 

and especially the dependent 

children of military members serving at home and 

overseas. Since 9/11, over 2 million children have had a 

parent deployed overseas, and some have had a parent 

deployed multiple times. Military youth of today 

promise to be some of the most active and involved 

populations in our nation’s history. It is only tting that 

we take time to celebrate them in a special way. Thank 

you to our military families with children who continue 

to teach and inspire our future leaders.  

Best, 

 

 

John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 

Contact Information 

400 Maxwell Blvd E, Montgomery, AL 36112 

Phone: 334-262-1630 

Facebook: @maxwellfamilyhousing 

Welcome to April! The Month of the Military Child! 

SAVE THE DATES 
April – Each Week  
Month of  the Military Child– Be on the look out for our Purple Balloon 
Pursuit!  
 

April 1st 
April Fool’s Day 
 

April 14th  
Deadline for participation in Resident  Flower Event 
 

April 21st  
Town Hall Meeting for Maxwell and Gunter Residents 
 

April 22nd 
Earth Day– Resident Flower Event 

 
Joe Johnson– Community Director 
Samantha Lord– Community Supervisor 
Denise Atkinson– Community Supervisor 
Karey Wilkinson– Leasing Specialist 
Jasmine Cudjoe– Resident Service Specialist 
Dawn Allen– Executive Home Coordinator 
 
 

Steve Maxwell– Maintenance Director 
David Sculley– Warehouse Supervisor 
Dennis Cox– Maintenance Tech 
Deon Williams- Maintenance Tech 
Will Smith- Maintenance Tech 
Joey Smith- Maintenance Tech 
Grey Cooper-Maintenance Tech 
Jamarcus Blevins- Maintenance Tech 
Rob Haberek– HVAC Tech 

 Meet Our Office and Maintenance Teams 

It pays to refer!! 

Resident Referral Program 
It’s simple! Here's how it works! 

Have your friend list you as a referral on your 

application. After they move in, you and your friend 

will each receive a $300 rent credit!  

You must be a current resident when they move in! 



maxwellfamilyhousing.com 

April 21st 

More information to come through our resident OneCall system. 

All are welcome to join the conversations about Maxwell Family 

Housing. This is an interactive forum, please feel free to ask 

questions. We look forward to having everyone join us on April 

21st at 1600.  

MAXWELL– GUNTER 
Town Hall Meeting 

Download the Hunt Resident App 
Routine work orders/ maintenance requests may be submitted by 

using the HUNT Resident App. Download the HUNT Resident App 

from App Store or Google Play. Enter your first & last name, 

registration code (tenant code on your move-in form) and email 

address. HUNT Resident App allows you to submit & track requests. 

Please contact our office if you have any trouble setting up your 

account. We are happy to assist you with getting it set up! If you 

have an Emergency or Urgent service request, please call 

maintenance as soon as an issue is detected so that we can be 

proactive in taking care of your family. 

Have a Wonderful April! 

RESIDENT EVENT: 

April 22nd– Earth Day 
This year we are providing flower 1/2 flats courtesy of our 

amazing landscaping company, Property Management 

Source, to our residents to add to their homes and gardens. 

We will have an early sign up sheet available, so we can get a 

good count on  who would be interested in flowers for their 

homes. Please sign up early, as we are only able to provide a 

certain amount. We are so excited to see these beautiful 

flowers around our community. Deadline to sign up is April  

14th, by close of business.  


